
 

   
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2024 
 
 
What a wonderful afternoon of recognizing and honouring the cultures and 
contributions of First Nations, Inuit, and Métis people. Our students were engaged in 
learning, in the spirit of reconciliation and the celebration of National Indigenous 
Peoples Day!  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello ERP families! We would like to introduce to you the wonderful ERP staff for the 2024-
25 school year! 
 
Please note that the class placements will be located on the report cards (grade 2-6 in 
the Learning and Behaving section) and for the grade 6-7 students, it will be in the ELA 
comments. Grade 8 students moving onto secondary school will have their schedules 
mailed out over the summer! 
 
Please note that as we are moving to a new system- program called POWERSCHOOL 
and navigating away from the TYLER system, we will not be making any class changes. 
Thank you for all families who placed in their specific requests already.   

There is much thought, careful consideration of needs and decisions based on equity 
that go into creating class lists. During this time, please reflect on, rather than react to, 
your child’s placement. It is extremely important to remain supportive and trust your 
children to be able to adjust to new learning situations and to make new friends – these 
are normal life challenges. If you feel we have made some sort of an error, please let us 
know between August 19th to August 30th. 

  



 

 

We have found in the past that with your support, children are able to adapt to and 
benefit from a variety of experiences and that as parents, we tend to underestimate 
their ability to do so. Your help with this process is crucial. Please help your child by 
encouraging them and normalizing change, making new friends, and meeting new 
challenges. As well, work to develop a positive relationship with your child’s teacher. 
Our goals are the same as yours – we are striving for your child and all children to be 
successful. 

Grade 
  
2A Mme Chantal Girardin 
2B Mme Georgia Campbell 
2C Mme Courtney Dufault 
2D      M. Brock Segal       
3A Mme Christa Banman 
3B       Mme Alexis Ferguson 
3C Mme Brittany Chmeliuk  
4A Mme Sydney Pritchard  
4B Mme Alexi Slobodian 
4C      Mme Hope Aaron  
5A M. David Labelle  
5B Mme Heidi Gutierrez  
6A Mme Erith Thompson 
6B M. Russell Kraychuk  
6C M. Andy Smith  
6D Mme Alanna Stein 
6E Mme Dominique Arbez  
6F       Mme Amanda Sokoliuk  
7A Mme Brittany Hyra 
7B Mme Erin Bergeron  
7C Mme BreAnne Jones 
7D M. Patrick Hilario  
7E       Mme Corrine Earl 
8A M. Matthew Hodgins 
8B Mme Lise Lepine 
8C M. Pat Duma 
8D  Mme Lindsay Fuhro 
Homerooms = 27 
 
Counsellors- Mme Paulette LaFleur, Mme Elizabeth Whitaker -Jacques  
Resource- Mme Janna Thompson, Mme Chrissie Ambrose, Mme Reagan Silver  
Phys.ed Department- M. Matthew Trudeau, Mme Emilene Pierce, M. Aaron Kilpatrick 
Industrial – Applied Arts- M. Robin Hyra (graphics), Mme Chantal Mutual (Home 
Economics) 
Music- Band Department- Mme Vanessa Nowostawski, M. Sean Adams 
Library- Mme Tatyana Krylov (technician), Mme Cherie Brakel (Teacher Librarian) 
Art Specialist- Grade (6-8) Mme Cheryl Kruchak 
Clerks- Mme Shannon Fehr, Mme Shelby Durand, Mme Kelly Ziolkoski 
Head Custodian- M. Patrick Girard 
Principal and Vice Principal- Mme Lucia Grande, Mme Deanna Pockett  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mme Grande 


